
City of

MEMORANDUMBellevue

Date: October 2, 2018

To: East Bellevue Community Council

From: Karin Roberts, Deputy City Clerk

Subject: EBCC Business Cards, Webpage, & Liaisons

Per Chair Hummer’s request, the following items are being brought forward for discussion and
consideration at tonight’s meeting:

EBCC Business Cards
The EBCC currently has generic business cards available for Councilmembers to distribute to the
public. Chair Hummer would like the EBCC to discuss and consider having business cards
printed specifically for each Councilmember. Staff is seeking feedback from the Council on
whether to proceed with having business cards printed.

EBCC Webpage
Chair Hummer will be establishing a Website Committee. Two Councilmembers will serve on
the Committee which will be tasked with looking at ways to improve the EBCC’s webpage.

Liaisons
Discussion of liaison appointments to the Boards and Commissions.


